
Florida Public Service Commission 
Director, Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Ref: Docket Number 1601 01-WS 

Dear Director, 

Referencing Docket Number 160101-WS, I am extremely concerned about the size of the 
increase Sanlando Utilities is seeking. It is difficult to quantify based on the information 
provided in the notice. It appears that some estimates are seeking increases ranging from 
50%- 100%. 

This increase would be excessive and create a hardship for many families, especially those 
of us who are retired senior citizens and on a fix income. I am unable to attend the hearing 
on February 2, 1917 regarding this agenda issue. I would like to go on record as very 
strongly opposing this increase. 

If there is anything else that can be done to prevent this increase from occurring please 
inform us. I can be reached at 407-332-7571 (H), 407-342-3601 (C), or 
hine_barbara@yahoo.com. 

Sincerely, 
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Barbara Hine 
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Barbara Hine 
130 Rose Briar Dr. 

longwood, Fl 32750 
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